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Section 8 Administrators Association  

September Meeting 

 
PHA BEST PRACTICES 

 POST COVID 
  

Thursday, September 16, 2021, 10:00AM 
Venezia Restaurant 

 
The Section 8 Administrators Association’s September Meeting will 

be held in person at the Venezia Restaurant in Boston. 
(20 Ericsson St. Boston, MA) 

Thursday, September 16, 2021 at 10:00AM – 2:00PM.  
Morning Coffee and Lunch included 

 
Speakers will include: 
• David Gleich, Chief Officer of Leased Housing Programs, Boston 

Housing Authority 
• Grace McAuliffe, Director of Finance/Admin and 

Leased Housing, Quincy Housing Authority 
• Diane Cohen, Director of Operations, Chelsea Housing 

Authority 
Networking among PHAs will follow the speakers. 



 

PHA	Best	Practices	Post	Covid	Training	and	
Luncheon	

Thursday	September	16,	2021 (Registration	deadline	is	September	11,	
2021) (All	attendees	from	one	agency	can	be	listed	on	this	form)	 

_______________________________________________________________________	

________________________________________________________________	Name(s) 

____________________________________________________________________	Agency	 

____________________________________________________________________	Address	 

____________________________________________________________________	City	State	Zip	 

_____________________________________________________________________	Phone	 

_____________________________________________________________________	Email	 

FEES: Enclosed is the registration fee for the September 16, 2021 
meeting: 

• �		$ 25.00 Section 8 Administrators Association Fee  

• �		$ 50.00 Section 8 Administrators Non-Member Fee 
No	refunds	will	be	granted	to	anyone	who	registers	but	fails	to	attend	the	
training	 

or	who	cancels	after	September	11,	2021.	 

 
MAIL	TO:	(Note	new	address!) 

Please	make	checks	payable	only	to:	 

SECTION	8	ADMINISTRATORS	ASSOCIATION	 

SECTION	8	ADMINISTRATORS	ASSOCIATION	C/O	Norwood	Housing	Authority	
40	William	Shyne	Circle	
Norwood	MA	02062	 

EMAIL	REGISTRATION	TO:		
mcunningham@norwoodha.org	

Current	State	mask	guidelines	will	be	in	effect	on	the	day	of	the	meeting.	 


